
Board of Health Minutes
December 5, 2023


The meeting opened at 7:15 p.m. with Ms. Amodei and Ms. Moeller present.  Mr. Parkin was absent.
Our Agent, Ms. Braley was also present.

106 Oak Street

When the house was built, the system design was approved by Board of Health for 3 bedrooms.  During construction of the system, it was upgraded to 4 bedrooms. Now the owners would like to add a finished basement.  There will be 13 rooms when construction is finished.   Title 5 allows 7system. The septic tank will also have to be replaced with a 1500 gallon one.   

The Board reviewed the information and agreed to allow construction to begin but no occupancy will be given by the Board of Health until the new septic plan is approved and the installation of the new system is installed, and all information required to be submitted is approved by our Agent; Bridgette Braley.  

12 Massapoaq Way

The septic permit for the above address has expired.  The owner has requested an extension. Ms. Braley told the Board that she has no problem with them extending it.

Ms. Moeller made a motion to extend the permit for an additional year from the date of expiration.  Ms. Amodei seconded the motion.


The meeting adjourned at 7:50 p.m.



